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SGFS has reviewed the liaison statement SGFS N1035 (JTC1/SC18/WG4 N2509 + 
attachments) containing
1- "an Asynchronous Protocol specification from the APS alliance", and
2- the request to add this to the SGFS program of Functional Standards.

SGFS understands the liaison statement not to be an official PDISP submission in 
terms of the JTC1/SGFS procedures, because a number of conditions for such 
submission are not fulfilled (e.g. availability of taxonomy, documentation style; see 
SGFS SD1 and TR 10000 for such conditions), but an intention of SC18/WG4 to arrive 
at a situation where such a submission could be made.

SGFS notes that the technical requirements contained in SGFS N1035 are entirely 
within the field of the lower layers. SGFS is therefore expecting further advise from the 
LL groups of the S-liaison organizations concerning progression of the specifications in 
SGFS N1035; see also SGFS N1039 (attached).
Therefore, SGFS asks its S-liaison organizations to review the proposal and to help in 
identifying its relation to existing taxonomy and profile activities.


